
 

 

           

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important REMINDERS 

●Teachers: Lesson Plans are due every 
Monday by 10:00am morning. 

●Staff, please do not forget to show 
up for your yard duty.  If you have a 
sub please make sure to let the sub 
know to go out to duty. 

●All PLC minutes need to be turned in on Wednesday (if 
applicable).  
 
   

 

Attendance: 
Certificated:  95% 

Classified: 91% 

Students: 96% 

 

 

Quote of the Week 
Education is the passport to 
the future, for tomorrow 
belongs to those who 
prepare for it today. 

-Malcolm X 
 

 

School Wide 
Expectations 

Be Safe 
Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

KUDOS 

Kudos – Teamwork! 

• 1st and 2nd Grade Google Classroom Training – 
Thank you, Mrs. Ceja! 

• Kindergarten Team – Strategic Planning! 
• 3rd – 6th Grade – Ready for Interim Assessments 

Starting Next Week! 
• Ms. Cap and Mrs. Sandoval for Planning Our Next 

PD! 
• Mrs. Miller’s Pre-School Class Executed 

Somersaults! 
• Joey and Gustavo – Thank You For Getting Our 

Campus Ready For Our Return – Great Job! 
• Maya – Fabulous ELD Professional Development!  

Thank You! 
• Fun Friday!  Always a Success! 
• Mrs. Dominguez – Thank You For Making the 

Interim and Supervision Schedules! 
• Mrs. Esparza for Creating Our New Tier II PBIS 

Booklet! 
 
Have a great week! 
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Supervision Duty 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M O N D A Y   16 T U E S D A Y   17 W E D N E S D A Y   18 T H U R S D A Y   19 F R I D A Y   20 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NO SCHOOL 

●Interim Testing 
 

●ELD Kinsella 
Training 

 
●PAW Store 

 
 
 

●Interim Testing 
 

●PLC 
 

●ELD Kinsella 
Training 

 
●Parent University 

8:15am 
 

●Illuminate Opens 
 

●IEP Marathon Day 
 
 
 

Upcoming  Dates:s 
1/24  – Writing Project 
1/25 – ELD Writing Linguistic Workshop 
1/27 – Illuminate Closes 

T K   /K- Ro om  1          4th – R17          5th 

 

HIGHLIGHTS

                      

                                                        
           

 

 

 

Lunch with the Principal!  Mrs. Farrer 
is honored to eat lunch with 1st grader 
                 Lia Sandoval. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Instructional focus 
 
Our focus will continue with using learning targets and success criteria prior to each lesson.  
Teachers will be sure to have written learning targets (or learning objectives) for students to 
refer to before, during, and after a lesson.  The learning target needs to be visible for all 
students to see.  See the example below.  This is an exemplar learning target with success 
criteria. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBIS 

• Teach the new character trait lessons 
– Perseverance 
 

• Teacher lesson plans should reflect 
evidence of a monthly PBIS Booklet! 

 
 
 

 

 

Parent Corner 

This week’s highlights: The food bank 
distribution, thank you parents for helping. 
Our ELAC meeting was a success, thank 
you to all the parents who came to the 
meeting and volunteered. We received a 
big donation with brand new shoes. Thank 
you Credit Union! Only two infractions this 
week! Woohoo!! Parent University coming 
up next week! 

GO PANTHERS!!!! 

  



 

Welcome to san Vicente! 
 
 

Yesenia Velasquez-Arreola is the new counselor at San Vicente 
Elementary. In May 2016, she graduated with a Masters in Counseling 
from Fresno State. She went on to continue on completing her PPS 
Credential. Having worked with elementary students for the past 7 
years is what motivated her to get in the field of education. Her 
primary responsibility as your school counselor is to promote the 
academic, personal, and social development of all students.  
In those 7 years of student interaction, she has had the opportunity to 
work with students in various levels and diverse populations. She 
worked with 6th graders as their AVID tutor. Additionally, she had the 
amazing opportunity to work with After School Educational & Safety 
Programs (ASES) in the Fresno Unified School District for 5 years. In the 
ASES program, she had the chance to develop her own teaching 
curriculum for Kinder to 6th grade. Lastly, alongside an RTI (Response 

to Intervention) teacher, she was able to co-teach RTI for advanced reading students.      
In order to create a safe place where students can communicate and express themselves with trust 
and security, she has an open door policy for any student/s. If you have any questions please feel 
free to contact her by phone or email.   

 
 
 

Sofia Ramirez is the new Family Support Liaison she comes from Vista 
Verde Middle School in Greenfield. She worked as an Academic Tutor, 
Student Adviser and Basketball Coach. Sofia worked in Vista for four 
years in the GEAR UP program (Gaining Early Awareness, Readiness for 
Undergraduate Programs). Sofia provided early college awareness and 
supported students with in class instruction and after school tutoring. 
The purpose was to increase High School graduation and a successful 
completion of a four -year degree. As a student Adviser, Sofia was 
responsible for monitoring students’ academic and behavior progress. 
She was responsible for the College Fieldtrips, college week and 
providing parents with financial aid information and other resources in 
the community. Sofia also taught a program called SIPPS as a support 

for English Learners. Sofia has experienced working with students and parents. She is very excited to be 
working in San Vicente! 

 


